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January 4, 2013 

 

Paula Hodgson 

London/St. Thomas Area Realtors 

 

 

 

Dear Paula, 

 

Please accept this thank you note on behalf of the Salvation Army for your support of the 2012 

Christmas Kettle Campaign. 

Our goal for the 2012 campaign was $450,000, and I am pleased to tell you that we achieved our goal.  

Your support at the kettles is greatly appreciated. Our calculations indicate that $14397.97 was raised at 

the kettle location that was staffed by your volunteer group over the course of the kettle campaign. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you and members of your group to our kettle 

volunteer appreciation event. This is a very informal open house that will take place at our Westminster 

Park Community Church, 1190 Southdale Rd East in London on Thursday, January 31st from 5 to 7 p.m. 

Light refreshments will be offered.  

Feel free to drop in at any time to meet other volunteers. 

While an RSVP is not required, it would be appreciated. 

I look forward to seeing you, but if not, I hope that we can count on your support again later this year.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Couture 

Kettle Coordinator for the City of London 

The Salvation Army 

519-873-2987 

mike_couture@can.salvationarmy.org 

 
 


